
18. THANK YOU 

18.1 Thank You   
 
Councillors Bourke, Matheson, Rowell, Rule and Thomas who are not seeking re-election, 
addressed Council thanking staff and their Councillor colleagues for the commitment, support 
and friendship afforded them during their time on Council. 
 
The remaining Councillors all rose and took the opportunity to wish the retiring Councillors well 
in their future endeavours and also thanked Councillors who are seeking re-election for their 
support and friendship during the current term of Council.  
 
Councillors also took the opportunity to acknowledge the professionalism and dedication 
displayed by Council employees noting that the community of Campbelltown has every reason 
to be proud of their local Council. 
 
The General Manager, Mr Paul Tosi, also addressed the meeting on behalf of Council staff and 
thanked all retiring Councillors for their contributions to the community of Campbelltown and 
wished those Councillors seeking re-election the best of luck.  
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